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Great Escape #97 (From South Dakota)      August 1, 2010

Dear Friends,

Greetings once again from Hart Ranch, Rapid City, South Dakota.   

Our friends, Alan and Debbie, left Hart Ranch this morning and so we have a little more
time to try to catch up on our newsletters.  We have been training Debbie to become a 
sub-agent in our financial retirement business.  She is on her way to Oregon looking 
forward to giving financial seminars on her own.  We wish her the best.

Newsletter #96 gave you a feel for a great, but out of the way, National Park in Utah 
called Capitol Reef.  From there we headed for Moab, Utah, and Arches National 
Park.  We have written about Arches before, so we will keep this short.

Arches with Tim in the foreground.

The local Elks Lodge is on a hill above the town of Moab.  They were kind enough to 
allow our motorhome and Tim's camper van to stay a couple of nights.  The weather 
was hot and windy in the last week of May so a couple of days of riding was all we felt 
like doing. 



Arches with Tim in the foreground.

Chuck and Tim at Arches.
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Arches from our motorcycle with Tim ahead of us.

If you'd like to know more about Arches National Park, we refer you to our Great Escape #88 dated 
October 29, 2009.

Until next time, home is where we park it.

Chuck & Donna Cole
(530) 524-5020
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